Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 9:24 AM

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-04-28

First Name: Bryce

Last Name: Boddie

Title: Boerne City Council District 4
Organization: City of Boerne
Address:_

City: Boerne

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:
Hello Valued Public Servants,

In reference to SB 591-

| urge you to consider amendments to SB591, or HB1604 regarding Public Facility Corporations to include entities also
facilitated by Municipalities, to hold them to the same standards of Public Housing Authorities. One of the most
important parts of this process is notification of all taxable entities, and having those entities make resolutions to
approve or deny PFC project tax exemptions. Also Public Facility Corporations facilitated by PHA's or Municipalities
should have to have Public Requests for Proposals to give local businesses and contractors in the State of Texas an
opportunity for these projects, so that there are not just outside entities (out of

state) companies forcing these Multi-Family Housing Projects. As Texans we should always support local businesses and
developers over outside companies.

Respectfully,

Bryce Boddie





